
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Ref No.  : 89/UN2.F5.DRC/HMI.03/2024 12 June 2024 

Re          : Article Submission to Indonesia Law Review 

 

 

Letter of Acceptance 
 

Dear Moody Rizqy Syailendra (Faculty of Law, Universitas Tarumanagara), Gunardi Lie (Faculty 

of Law, Universitas Tarumanagara), Amad Sudiro (Faculty of Law, Universitas Tarumanagara) 

 

 

Herewith this letter, we are delighted to inform you that we have decided to accept your article 

submission, entitled “Personal Data Protection Law in Indonesia: Challenges and 

Opportunities” for publication in the Indonesia Law Review. The article is scheduled to be 

published in Volume 14 Number 2 edition (2024) of the Indonesia Law Review. We kindly 

express our sincere appreciation for your submission to Indonesia Law Review.  

 

Should you need further information, please do not hesitate to contact us.  
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Jl. Prof. Mr. Djokosoetono, F +622178849083 

Gedung F Lantai 3, Fakultas E drc-law@ui.ac.id 

Hukum Universitas Indonesia W http://drc.law.ui.ac.id/ 

 

Editor in Chief, 

Indonesia Law Review 

Dr. Patricia Rinwigati, S.H., M.I.L. 
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